
 

 
 

Lake Ripley Management District 
Official Notice 

May 3, 2017 

1:00 P.M. 

 

Oakland Town Hall 

N4450 CTH A 

Cambridge, WI 

 

 
A public hearing for a proposed pier is scheduled for May 3, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. at the Oakland 

Town Hall.  A quorum of the Lake District Board may be present.  No business outside of the 

public hearing will be conducted. 

 


